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Sent from my iPhone As a member of Grappenhall Tennis Club I am a little concerned about the planned
development on the land near to the club. I believe building on green belt is morally wrong for the environment
and planners who perhaps are not really bothered about the area should try to find better local land not green
belt to build on. More to the point why can’t planners sort out the town centre so we have a better place to shop
. I am sure people who may look to buying all these new houses would have the need to shop for the family in a
town with something to offer that’s easy to commute too.

Yours D





